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Ann Helmke

From:

Sent:

To: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox)

Subject: Application Reference 6/2019/1370/MAJ

WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening 
attachments or clicking links. 
. 
Dear Planning Department

I write with regard to your letter of 24th June regarding a proposed development at land to the east of Firs 
Wood Close, Northaw - a proposal of 26 dwellings and associated access.

Fundamentally I do not agree with the applicant's planning consultants' application of national and local 
planning policy. My objections come from a deep desire to preserve the place in which I live.

The issue is privacy 
We would object in the strongest way possible to increased numbers of people walking behind our 

property and having access to see inside. I invite you down to our property to see the reality of the 
implications of this. Firs Wood Close has regulations in place on preserving the aesthetics of where we live 
so high fences/walls are not an option.

Furthermore, my neighbours, the Oshwal Centre, have developed a site based on their need for a peaceful 
and calm location in which we live in harmony. The appropriateness of siting community housing in this 
area is questionable.

I hope you find this communication voicing my upset at this proposed development useful in assessing the 
serious implications of this proposal.

Kind regards

Potters Bar
Herts
EN6 4BY

Sent from my iPhone


